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Directorate of Higher Education

Himachal Pradesh

Telephone No.0177-2653120, Extension: 234 Fax: 0177-2812882

E-mail: dhe-sml-hp@gov.inE-mail:genbr@rediffmat
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04 JUL 2023

All the Deputy Director of Higher Education, 5
Himachal Pradesh Lo R Oy

Regarding Training of Teachers on Adolescence Education Programme
(AEP).

Please find enclosed heréwith a copy of letter No. HPSACS / IEC / SAEP / IV-

675-676 dated 26.05.2023 received from the PI‘O_]CCt Director, HPSACS, Shimla-02, on the subject cited

above.

In this regard, you are therefore directed to provide the list of Senior Secondary

Schools and two teachers of these schools who have not,imparted the training under Adolescence

Education Programme (AEP) in your respective districts to this Directorate at the earliest.

Endst. No.

igher Education (A)

Hinfachal Pradesh
Dated: Shimla-171001 the June, 2023
Copy for information to:-
1. The Director of Health Services — Cum- Project Director, HPSACS, Khalini, Shimla-02, w.r.t hlS
letter referred to above.
2, The State Project Director (ISSE), H.P, Shimla-1 for information please.
. The Technical officer, (Computer/I.T, cell), Directorate of Higher Education Himachal Pradesh

Shimla-1 w.r.t upload the same on Department website.

4, Guard File. -

Addl. Di;egof ligher Education (A)
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